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Redefine the Path Adviser FAQ
The Redefine the Path (RTP) progam is coming to the Delta Gamma chapter you 
advise! As a direct supporter of Delta Gamma, we want to give you an overview of 
this exciting programming and how we plan to do good by promoting belonging, 
equity, inclusion and diversity (BEID). 

WHAT IS REDEFINE THE PATH? 
This workshop is designed to support organizations interested in considering how 
their chapters can engage in behavior dedicated to belonging, equity, inclusion 
and diversity (BEID). This interactive workshop invites chapter members to learn 
how to incorporate BEID organizational values within the sorority experience 
through shared strategies, approaches, and resources to create a better chapter 
experience and environment where belonging is prioritized.  

HOW WAS MY CHAPTER SELECTED? 
All Delta Gamma chapters will receive RTP every four years in a rotation 
format. This is one of the many educational programs delivered to chapters 
on a scheduled, rotational basis. Delta Gamma continues to be committed to 
providing our collegiate members with unparalleled educational opportunities 
and resources. When a chapter receives RTP, it will count as the educational and 
cultural interests program for DG Dialogues. 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND REDEFINE THE PATH? 
Delta Gamma’s goal is for all collegiate members to participate in RTP, with 
every chapter having 100% attendance for their presentation. New members 
are expected to attend and will count in the roster total. Along with this chapter 
preparation guide is the Act with Intention: Health & Well-Being Series Terms & 
Conditions, which will further outline chapter attendance expectations. Please 
note that chapters may be fined if attendance falls below 80%. This program 
is meant to be a conversation shared only between the chapter members and 
trained facilitators. To encourage open dialogue and honest reflection, we ask that 
advisers, house directors, and other members of the fraternity/sorority community 
do not attend the presentation. 

WHO WILL FACILITATE THE PROGRAM? 
Delta Gamma has selected a team of trained facilitators to help bring Redefine 
the Path to our chapters. The facilitation team consists of higher education 
professionals, staff from other fraternity and sorority headquarters, and Delta 
Gamma alumnae. The chapter will be informed of their facilitator through an 
introduction email.  

WHAT IS THE TIME/DATE FOR REDEFINE THE PATH? 
Collegians will be responsible for working with the assigned facilitator to select a 
date and time that is mutually agreed upon for the program. They must work with 
your facilitators’ availability to set the date and time of the workshop. The program 
will take two hours to facilitate.							        


